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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: grove@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Ref: O/lettershome/Prom 2019

25th June 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 6 Leavers’ Prom 2019

A huge thanks to you all for such a great response to our planned Year 6 Prom – we are delighted to inform you that we have now have confirmed the venue. This will take place on Thursday 18th July for all pupils at the Valiant Suite at Port Vale Football club from 6.30pm – 8.00pm.   

We now have confirmed the numbers of pupils who are wishing to attend. The cost of the event is now at a slightly revised cost of £14 per pupil. This needs to be paid on ParentPay no later than Tuesday 9th July 2019. Also,you will also be required to complete consent, medical and dietary requirements and emergency contact details on ParentPay.
We will be running the academy mini-bus for any children who need to make their way to and from Grove Academy. There are limited places available for this and therefore the places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Please complete the slip below if you would like your child to be taken to and from the venue and confirm who will be collecting them from Grove Academy after the event. Please return to your child’s class teacher no later than Tuesday 9th July. All other pupils will need to be taken and collected from the event.
The prom is a formal event but it is not expected that parents/carers spend a lot of money on clothing. The dress code is as follows: 

· Boys – shirt, tie, trousers, waistcoat (optional), shoes (no trainers will be permitted)

· Girls – Ball gown/dress, shoes
Invitations will be given out and are subject to children meeting the targets set for behaviour and attitude for the whole of the summer term in line with the school’s behaviour policy. The school reserves the right to revoke any prom invitation where behaviour in school is not at an acceptable standard
This year, we will be giving parents/carers the option to collect their child from school earlier in order to give them the opportunity to prepare for the evening’s event. Parents will be allowed to collect their children at 2:30pm prompt, but not before, from the main gate entrance to the school. If you wish to collect your child at this time, please confirm this on ParentPay and state who will be collecting your child. Children will only be allowed to leave if collected by an adult. 
For all Year 6 children remaining in school, we will be providing the option for them to attend the ‘Grove Beauty Salon’ from 2.30pm in order to give all pupils the chance to prepare for the evening’s event. Staff have kindly offered to support with hair, nails and makeup. Please complete the slip below if you would like your child to attend the ‘Beauty Salon’ and return this to your child’s class teacher no later than Tuesday 9th July.  For any child whose slip has not been completed, they will not be allowed to attend the ‘Beauty Salon’. If your child has a particular allergy or sensitivity to any beauty product, please note this on the slip.

We are sure that the 18th July will be a memorable night for all of our Year 6 children. As a gift to all our pupils attending the evening, Grove Academy would like to offer pupils a free Prom photo which will be taken on the evening by Academy photos. Please complete the flyer attached stating your child’s address, name, postcode and contact number and send your child with this to the prom. Academy photos will then send this out in the post during the summer holidays.
Yours faithfully
Miss Brown, Miss Craddock, Miss Bentley and Mr Bateman-Price

(Year 6 Teachers) 

__________________________________________________________________________________________

Year 6 Leavers’ Prom – 18th July 2019

I would like my child ______________________ in class _______________ to attend the ‘Grove Academy Salon’
Allergies/Sensitivities…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………




Signed…………………………………………… parent/carer     Date…………………………

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------






Year 6 Leavers’ Prom – 18th July 2019

Mini-Bus 

I would like my child _____________________ in class_________________ to be taken from Grove Academy on the academy mini bus at 6:00pm and to return to Grove Academy at 8:20pm where they will be collected by _________________________parent/carer/other 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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